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This proposal is completely unreasonable. Why change something that has worked 

successfully all these years? I love the extra time I have to pore over the ballot and 

drop it off near my home or in my mailbox. Also, why should we have to get in our 

cars to drive to vote? Let's think about the environmental impact.  

 

Please, please drop this ridiculous notion of going to a polling place.  I'm a senior and 

it could impact my ability to vote. 


